
 
 

2024 GRANT APPLICATION GUIDELINES 
 

 
Applications must be in Yiddish (no exceptions). 
 
The primary focus of all project submissions is to promote Yiddish. 
 
All projects are judged on a competitive basis; however new 
applications/applicants will receive preferred considerations.  
 
A complete and detailed breakdown of projected costs (budget) must be 
provided.  
 
Grants awarded from the Fishman Foundation typically do not exceed $3,000. 
 
All sources of funding (from other organizations or individuals providing such 
financial support) must be listed in the application. 
 
Grants are issued only to U.S. Tax-Exempt Organizations or Individuals backed 
by such organizations.  Individuals applying for grants must provide a “letter of 
agreement” from a U.S. registered Tax-Exempt Organization that agrees to 
receive and monitor all expenditures of funds awarded by the Fishman 
Foundation. 
 
Responsible parties (to be held accountable for project) along with contact 
information must be listed. 
 
Time frame for project completion must be detailed – and can not exceed 9 
months. 
 
Deadline for all applications is Friday, 10/31/2023. 
 
 

 
The inability to abide by these guidelines will result in denial of application. 
 
Inability to fulfill the obligations associated with receiving a grant award, have 
consequences.   The Foundation will take necessary actions as deemed 
appropriate. 
 
 


